February 16, 2011

St. Pau] City Attorney’s Office;

I have received notice of the NOTICE OF VIOLATION for the Cherry’s Minnehaha
Tavern.

I'would like to request a public hearing before the City Council on the $500.00 penalty
and modification to license condition #1. I do understand that there was an open bottle
of beer on the bar after the 2:30am rule, within a few minutes after 2:30am. It was
2:33am when the violation occurred. Please note: the bottle of beer was opened prior to
2am. Nevertheless; I understand the after hours display or consumption is a violation.

In addition, the power supply to the DVR Video box was not powered, this was NOT
PURPOSELY done. I am extremely upset about the failure of the DVR and I feel that [
am not at fault for the power outage. 1 did not say the DVR was unplugged, for some
reason out of my control it was not getting power. I do not believe anyone would have
“caused” the DVR not to have power, as it’s in my locked office in a cabinet. I would like
to contest this portion of the violation/modification of the license.

SincereW %

Nicole Cherry
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